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• STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD 

RESOLUTION NO. 68-20
 

ADOPTING. A POLICY FOR THE FREE DISTRIBUTION
 
OF STATE BOARD PUBLICATIONS CONCERNING
 

WATER POLLUTION AND WATER QUALITY CONTROL
 

WHEREAS, The State Water Resources Control Board author~zes from time 
to time the publication of reports on studies, investigations and 
research projects in the fields of water pollution and water quality 
control; and 

WHEREAS, Section 3161 of the State Administrative Manual grants certain 
discretion in the free distribution of state publications; 

•
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Executive Officer, unless 
otherwise instructed by the Board, is authorized to distribute free of 
charge State Water Resources Control Board pUblications concerning 
studies, investigations and research in the fields of water pollution 
and water quality control to (I) California State and local agencies 
directly concerned with water pollution and water quality and related 
fields; (2) the Federal Water Pollution Control Administration and its 
regional offices; (3) the water pollution control agencies of the 
states and territories of the United States; (4) to technical and trade 
publications concerned with water pollution and water quality and 
related fields Whose review and comments are solicited; (5) the con­
tractor performing the study, investigation or research; and (6) on 
request to public libraries not receiving copies in accordance with the 
Library Distribution Act. 

CERTIFICATION 

The undersigned, Executive Officer of the State Water Resources Contrcl 
Board, does hereby certify that the foregoing is a full, true, and 
correct copy of a resolution dUly and regularly adopted at a meeting 
of the State Water Resources Control Board held on December 5, 1968. 

Dated: December 5, 1968 

Kerry W. Mulligan 
Executive Officer 

• State Water Resources 
Control Board 




